

for Human Rights, Democracy & Development in Burma

Tony Blair
Office of Tony Blair
P.O. Box 60519
London
W2 7JU
United Kingdom

21 March 2014

Dear Mr. Blair,

I am writing again to ask for your response regarding the letters I wrote to you last year on 15 May, 3 September, 7 October, 4 November, 2 December, 20 December, 28 January 2014 and 25 February 2014. Enclosed are my previous letters to you.

Given that we have written to you on several occasions since May 2013, and that you have still refused to disclose what you are doing in Burma, we can only assume that what you are doing in Burma is controversial and that you would be embarrassed if it were made public. This gives us even greater cause for concern about your activities.

Would we be wrong in assuming that you are giving strategic, political and public relations advice to the military-backed government of Burma and/or President Thein Sein?

Yours sincerely,

Zoya Phan Campaigns Manager

Burma Campaign UK

28 Charles Square, London N1 6HT

Tel: 020 7324 4710 Fax: 020 7324 4717

E-mail: info@burmacampaign.org.uk Web: www.burmacampaign.org.uk Registered in England No. 3804730